
From: Alistair Hollis <Alistair.Hollis@leicester.gov.uk>  
Sent: 26 July 2021 12:23 
To: Deborah Bragg <Deborah.Bragg@leicester.gov.uk> 
Subject: Natterjacks Licence Review Further Information - 52A Braunstone Gate 
 

Hi Deborah 
 
Just to inform you, a further noise nuisance from loud music and voice has been 
witnessed on Saturday 17th July 2021 at 01:55 hours. The noise was coming from 
the front of Natterjacks, 52A Braunstone Gate, Leicester. The doors were propped 
open and windows to the front of the premises were also open allowing noise 
breakout. As a result of this noise nuisance, abatement notices have been served on 
the PLH Mr Manoj Kumar and the DPS Mr Edgar Hidalgo on 20th July 2021 
 
We would like to add these details to the Review application and asked that the 
following condition be added to Premises Licence LEIPRM1318 at the hearing: 
All external doors and windows must be kept closed, other than for access and 
egress, in all rooms when events involving amplified music or speech are taking 
place.   
 
Note to applicant: 
You may need to consider providing ventilation or air conditioning in warm weather 
 
I would also like to inform you that the current DPS, Mr. Edgard Hidalgo, informed 
me at my previous site meeting that he is not at the premises at all times and is not 
responsible for the day to day running of the bar. He is more concentrated in the 
kitchen and food provision. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Alistair Hollis 
Pollution Control Officer 
Noise and Pollution Control 
Leicester City Council 
Phoenix House, 
1 King Street, 
Leicester LE1 6RN 
0116 454 3385 
 
Request it – Pay it – Report it:  Sign up for an account to access council services 24 hours a 
day, from any computer or mobile device. leicester.gov.uk/myaccount. 
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